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July 14, 2022 
 
Families,  
 
I am writing to provide you with an update on the modular classroom construction at Georges P. Vanier Junior 
High (GPV). This spring, we shared a message outlining the plan to build a 12-classroom addition (plus washrooms) 
to support enrolment growth, replacing the portables on site. 
 
The modular units have been delivered to the school and installation will take place over the coming weeks. Once 
complete, our Operations Team will clean inside, add furniture and set up technology so the new spaces are ready 
to welcome students and staff in September.  
 
It’s exciting to see this project taking shape. You can expect a further update before school begins on Wednesday, 
September 7, 2022. 
 
Have a wonderful summer,  
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services  

 

mailto:info@hrce.ca
https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/hrsb/Departments/BoardServices/Communications/georges_p_vanier_may2.pdf

		2022-07-14T11:41:31-0300
	Kavita Khanna




